Glenn Scott Wright Flat 9 Queen Alexandra Mansions 3 Grape Street London WC2H 8DX

7th October 2022

Dear Sir/ Madam,

I write as a property owner on Grape Street which neighbours the proposed development on the site of Selkirk House, 166 High Holborn, 1 Museum Street (Application Reference: 2021/2954/P).

I am supportive of the latest proposals for the site. The existing public realm around West Central Street is currently poor and unattractive and the proposals will greatly improve the surrounding area by introducing new trees, seating and plants along Museum Street and West Central Street and create a new pedestrian route. I also see that amendments have been made to the proposals to lower the height of the development in response to feedback on the earlier scheme.

Yours faithfully,

Glenn Scott Wright